Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock on Wednesday 29th June 2011
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT), Pennie Drummond (PD), Jane Evison (JE), Steph Wagstaff-Bethel  (SW-B), Michelle France (MF).
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
Apologies received from  Shaun Walsh.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

All items are included in the agenda. 
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 
 MT reported that the balance is £859.15. 
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that there are 70 Full members & 11 Associate members. 
	

	6
	PR.  
JE has sent the contacts list to SW-B. She needs to talk to Shaun at the next meeting to sort out responsibilities.
	SW-B

	7
	Report on Frolic & Invitation to host the Pony Club Champs 2012.
The ride was well supported & very successful. 
PG reported that she & PD would be happy to host the PC Champs but it would mean moving the event to the Autumn. She is currently arranging dates with the two venues & EGB. 
	PG

	8
	Wirral Ride.
JE & MT have everything organised. 70 entries have been received.
	

	9
	Inter Regional Championships – North West Team.
The committee regret that no-one has come forward to take on the role of Chef

.
	

	10
	Reporting on Cheshire members’ Ride achievements.

After a complaint from one of our members who has since left the group we are determined to continue to do our best to keep up-to-date but stress that it is ultimately up to the members themselves to keep us informed. 
	

	11
	Peover/Ollerton & Clocaenog Social Rides.

LF has booked the venue for the Peover Ride on Aug 21st. There may be a problem with one of the bridleways which we are looking into. 
Kate Williams regrets that she will be unable to run a Clocaenog ride this year.
	LF

	12
	Report on BEF Hoof Meeting.
LF reported that the main theme was to encourage more people to ride. There is a post on the EGB website.
	LF

	13
	Newsletter.
It is hoped that Sue Higgins has enough material to publish shortly.
	

	14
	AOB.
1. LF is giving a talk at New Barn Livery Yard & will need some publicity material.
2. It was suggested that we try to organise an evening with a “Panel of Experts” in October.
3. It’s hoped to run the Congleton Social Ride on Nov 20th 2011.
	PG

	11
	Date of next meeting.
This will be on Wednesday 17th August at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock at 8.00 pm.

	








